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January 4, 2017 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Fish and Wildlife Committee members 
 
FROM: Lynn Palensky 
 
SUBJECT: Wildlife Review Update 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Presenter: Lynn Palensky and Mark Fritsch 
 
Summary: Council staff will provide an update on the upcoming wildlife review 

associated with the 30 ongoing wildlife projects in the Fish and Wildlife 
Program. As you will recall this review will rely on project summaries that 
focus on evaluating results, adaptive management and management 
challenges; management plans; annual reports, and other existing support 
material. Staff will provide timeframes and expectations associated with 
this review. 
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